
 

 

 

Through their donation, Fire 

Protection Consulting Group 

helped Luna Middleman feed 

the hungry and win the 

Structural Ingenuity award! 
 

Dear Temple, 

  

The Luna Middleman CANstruction Build Team 

would like to thank you for your generous 

donation. Your contribution made it possible for us to help feed the hungry here in San Antonio. 
 

This year, we were able to continue the excellence by winning the “Structural Ingenuity” 

Award.  This is only possible because we have such wonderful support from people like you. 
 

Once again, thank you for your generous donation and we look forward to carrying on the 

winning tradition next year! 

  

Sincerely, 

Luna Middleman Architects 
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